
Esteemed members of the Arkansas Parole Board, 

 

I am signing this letter in support of Heath Stocks's bid for clemency.  
 
I have spent time getting to know Heath in the chapel programs over the years, and he has strived 
to both learn the material and apply it to his life. Heath has taken every course offered at the prison, 
through the chapel and otherwise, and has both signed up and completed correspondence courses 
through the mail. I have seen Heath develop as a person and Christian through the classes, engage 
with others in groups, and never hesitates to use personal experiences to inspire others. Heath 
shares in ways that get others to open up, share their own pain and trauma, and I feel he is a 
resource that helps make such programs successful. In times when we are short of volunteers for 
each table, Heath has shown himself to be an effective leader, mentor, and compassionate assistant. 
I have never had any problems out of Heath, he displays the character and integrity one hopes the 
programs will cultivate, and I believe in who he is at heart.  
 
It is my belief that Heath Stocks will be an excellent citizen, hard worker, be involved in the 
church, and serve as an inspiration to others outside as he has inside.  
 
Thank you for your grace and favor in considering this plea. 

  

Sincerely, 

  
________________ 
Signature 
  
________________ 
Printed name 
  
________________ 
Date 
  
 

Michael K. Kaiser 
Attorney at law 
300 S. Spring Street, Ste. 800 
Little Rock, AR  72201 
Email:  Michael@LCArkLaw.com 
Fax:  501-370-9306 
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